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HB 2403 would set forth local “predator damage districts” to kill any Oregon wildlife 

(i.e., wolves, bears, bobcats, foxes, cougars, beavers, coyotes, etc.) deemed a threat 

to private property, without having to use or consider non-lethal methods. This is 

unacceptable. 

 

Nonlethal wildlife conflict reduction should always be prioritized, and we should not 

be increasing any funding that goes toward killing wildlife using inhumane methods. 

 

Please stand with the majority of Oregonians and OPPOSE HB 2403.  Thank you. 

 


